
Paid for by Friends of Van Wanggaard, Mary Jo Wanggaard, Treasurer 
 

        
 
 
 
 
For Immediate Release:     Contact: Van Wanggaard 
July 22, 2014      Email: info@voteforvan.com 
 

 
Strong Fundraising Advantage for Wanggaard Heading Into August 

12th Primary 
Conservative Grassroots Back Wanggaard 

  
Sturtevant - The Wanggaard Campaign demonstrated a show of strong grassroots 
support with the release of their finance report on Monday. Wanggaard heads into 
the August 12th primary with four times the cash advantage as his opponent, who loaned 
his campaign $8,300.  The $47,000 raised this past reporting period brings the total raised 
for Wanggaard to over $124,000. 
  
Wanggaard’s report shows strong support from individual donors, with 86% of 
individuals contributions being $100 or less. 
  
“I am humbled by the outpouring of support my campaign has received from so many 
residents of Racine and Kenosha County,” said Van Wanggaard. “The number of 
individuals who have financially supported my campaign is a strong indicator that the 
local grassroots believes in my record as a proven, trusted conservative leader who stood 
with Governor Walker to pass bold reforms.  Their support shows that they believe I’m 
the person best-qualified to represent their voices in Madison.” 
 
Van Wanggaard is running to retake the 21st State Senate district after he was recalled 
for standing with Governor Walker during the Act 10 battle.  He now faces an August 
12th primary election. He has been endorsed by Congressman Paul Ryan, Speaker Robin 
Vos, Representative Samantha Kerkman, Racine Tea Party PAC, and over 70 state and 
local leaders. A full list of endorsements can be found at www.voteforvan.com. The 21st 
State Senate district covers parts of Racine and Kenosha County. 
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